
Governor Kotek’s Executive Order
No. 25-09 requires Oregon school

districts to have a policy in place that
restricts the use of personal

electronic devices, including cell
phones and smartwatches, from the
start of regular instructional hours to

the end of regular instructional hours. 

NO PERSONAL
ELECTRONIC DEVICES

BEGINS 
SEPTEMBER 2, 2025


